The report is still awaiting what we call a Reg 19 determination, once that’s made I'll send the report to you. |
apologise for the delay.

Re the additional material, a redacted copy of the relevant pages of PC G’s pocket book are attached.

If you could have a look at the original report, in particular what documents it refers to, and let me know what
you’re not in possession of I'd be grateful.

Kind regards

Jamie Newman | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU) | Directorate of Professional Standards |
MetPhone 786675 | Telephone 0207 161 6675 | Email Jamie.newman@met.pnn.police.uk

Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road, London, SW6 1TR

'Setting the bar and upholding standards without fear or favour’

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 18 December 2017 14:12

To: Newman Jamie M - HQ Directorate of Professional Standards <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: RE: Our meeting today.

Hi Jamie Newman

Hope you are doing well, | have not had a reply to some of the below emails and was wondering if there was any
update on the report and information you said | could get as to when | will get everything, | know you said on the
01/12/2017 i should have had the report within a week but as of yet we still do not have anything, if | could get
an update | would be grateful.

Regards

Lorraine

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Date: 14 December 2017 at 13:15:23 GMT

To: Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk

Subject: Re: Our meeting today.

Hi Jamie Newman

Was just wondering if there was any update as to when we would get the report and
documents.

Regards

Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 4 Dec 2017, at 21:58, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Jamie

You said you would give me the pocket notebook and statements and anything
else you could.

3668




